
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
AGGRAVATED ROBBERY 

17
th

 District (Albany Park) 
 

About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to the residents of the 17th District (Albany Park) of two aggravated robberies 
that have occurred. In these incidents, two unknown offender(s) have robbed victims of their 
belongings while implying that they are armed with a handgun.  After gaining possession of the 
victim's property, the offenders have fled the scene.  

 

• 3900 block of  W. Cornelia, Wednesday, March 22, 2017 at 10:50 p.m. 

• 3400 block of  W. Cornelia, Wednesday, March 22, 2017 at 11:05 p.m. 
 

 
About the Offender(s): 
 
Two male, white Hispanic offenders, one 18-20 years old, short black hair, light complexion, 5'5" 
to 6'00" tall, wearing a red jacket or red hoodie, and the other a male, white Hispanic, 22-25 
years old, short black hair, light complexion, 5'2" to 6'00" tall, wearing a black jacket 
 
What you can do:  
 

• Be aware of the situation and alert neighbors in the area about these crimes. 

• Be aware of your surroundings. 

• Report any suspicious people or activity in the area. 

• Pay special attention to any persons loitering in the area. 

 
 

If you have any information, contact:  
 Bureau of Detectives – Area North (312) 744-8263 

R.D. Nos. JA-196930, JA-196927 

P17-N-075 (CA) 

March 25, 2017 


